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September 19, 1974

Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Carl,

This is a verification of your reception of WCAR AM on 1/3/72

at 2:35 AM to 2:45 AM CST. "

My apologies for the extraordiary delay for this QSL. As Ernie
might have explained to you, engineering was ig different hands
at that time.

Your reception was of our nine tower directional system operating
at 10 KW, Daytime operation is at 50 KW with a two tower system.
Good DXing to you, Carll
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Greg Urbiel (WBS8ETI)
Chief Studio Engineer
WCAR AM, WCAR FM Stereo

Dial 1130/ “Detroit /50,000 “Watts

18900 James Couzens - Detroit, Michigan 48235 « Phone (313) 345-8600



